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IFSSH Delegates’ Council Meeting: 
 
The next meeting will be conducted in conjunction with the FESSH 
Meeting in Poznan, Thursday 4th June at 12 midday. All member 
countries will receive confirmation of the venue and time along with an 
agenda and minutes of the 2008 IFSSH Delegates’ Council Meeting in 
Lausanne.  
 
At this meeting, the Executive Committee will present a report regarding 
the feasibility of considering disparate membership subscription dues for 
the IFSSH member societies according to the national wealth of each 
country. 
Further consideration will be directed towards the fairest possible method 
of selecting host societies and venues for forthcoming IFSSH Congresses.  
 
 
Regional and International Congresses: 
 
XIVth International Congress of Federation of the European Societies for 
Surgery of the Hand (FESSH) – Poznan, Poland 
3rd June – 6th June, 2009 
www.fessh2009.pl 
 
 
8th Congress of Asia Pacific Federation of Societies for Surgery of the Hand 
(APFSSH) - Kaoshiung, Taiwan 
13th – 15th November, 2009 
 
 
XIth IFSSH Congress - Seoul, Korea.  
31st October - 4th November, 2010. 
www.ifssh2010.com 
 
 
XIIth IFSSH - IXth IFSHT Congress - New Delhi, India. 
March, 2013 
 
 
IFSSH Website: 
 
The IFSSH website is continually updated and is the main means of 
communication between member societies. The Executive welcomes 
information from all member societies, including notice of national 

http://www.fessh2009.pl/


meetings and matters of interest, both current and historical, for 
distribution to our members. 
 
The website address is www.ifssh.org. 
 
Those societies wishing to place information on the website should forward 
that information to the Secretary-General.  
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